
 
 
 

Park View Federal Credit Union Welcomes Sue Hughes as Mortgage Manager 
   
HARRISONBURG, VIRGINIA (March 7, 2023) – Park View Federal Credit Union is thrilled to announce the 
addition of Sue Hughes as its Mortgage Manager. Hughes brings with her 25 years of mortgage lending 
experience.  

“We are really excited to have Sue on board,” said Kevin Nafziger, VP of Lending. “She is tenacious and 
shares in our mission of making a difference in the lives of our members and community. I look forward 
to her helping us deliver on our promise of providing our members with an exceptional lending 
experience.”  

Hughes added, “the best part of what we do is being able to help members achieve their dreams of 
becoming homeowners. Watching someone create roots that can last a lifetime – there’s no better 
feeling!”  

________________ 
 
About Park View Federal Credit Union  
Established in 1969, Park View Federal Credit Union is a not-for-profit, member-owned cooperative that 
provides a full range of financial services from five branch locations in the Harrisonburg and Rockingham 
County area. Learn more about Park View at pvfcu.org.  
 
 
 


